
Please note: This is a copy of the newsletter sent to students. The formatting is a little different to the email version, 
due to the content being converted into a PDF. Dynamic content (content specific to Faculty/campus/level etc.) features 
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It's Mental Health Awareness Week 
 

This year the focus is on stress. And given that we're halfway through the exam season it 

couldn't be more timely! 

 

We use the word stress day-to-day - but what does it really mean? How can it affect you? And 

what's the best way to cope? 

 

We've pulled together some useful articles, resources and support information to help. 

 

Stress resources 

 

 

 

 

   

 

https://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-18WLH-0E232M8C37-1/fw.aspx
https://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-18WLH-0E232M8C37/cr.aspx
https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www.uwe.ac.uk/students
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/newsandevents/mentalhealthawarenessweek.aspx
http://www.uwe.ac.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/uwebristol/
https://twitter.com/UWEBristol


 

 

 

You're invited to our Degree Shows 
 

Hundreds of final year students are getting ready to showcase their inspiring work at this year's 

Degree Shows. Join in this celebration of talent, show your support for your fellow students and 

be inspired! 

 

Environment and Technology Degree Show, Thursday 7 June at Frenchay Campus. 

Creative Industries Degree Show, Saturday 9 June - Wednesday 13 June at City Campus. 

     

 

Have you had your MMR vaccination? 
 

Measles cases are on the rise in the Bristol area, particularly in people aged 18 - 25. Measles 

isn't just a mild illness - it can cause serious complications. 

 

The good news is that it's never too late to have the MMR (measles, mumps, rubella) vaccine 

to protect yourself against measles. If you haven't received two doses of the vaccine in the 

past - or you're unsure - talk to your GP. 

 

Find out more about the MMR vaccine  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Exam resources and support 
 

Exam information and guidance 

Missed assessments process 

Student Support Advisers 

 

 Replacement student cards 

Wellbeing support 

 

    

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/whatson/degreeshows/environmentandtechnology.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/whatson/degreeshows/creativeindustries.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/healthandwellbeing/universityhealthcentre/meningitisandmmr.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice/assessments/exams.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice/assessments/personalcircumstances/missedassessmentprocess.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice/studentsupportadvisers.aspx
http://store.uwe.ac.uk/browse/extra_info.asp?compid=1&modid=1&deptid=15&catid=769&prodid=563&searchresults=1
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/healthandwellbeing/wellbeingservice/theservicesavailabletoyou.aspx
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y3lx0OisjB4


  

 

Free screening to explore whether you might have a 
Specific Learning Difficulty 

 

Struggled with your studies or exams this year? Ever thought that you could have dyslexia, 

dyspraxia or something similar? 

 

We offer free screenings where you can discuss the areas affecting your studies with a 

specialist. They'll run through a checklist to help identify whether you have any SpLD traits. The 

screening isn't a diagnosis, but it can help you make an informed decision on whether to go 

ahead with a full diagnostic assessment. 

 

If you're concerned about whether or not you have a SpLD please don't wait until September. 

Talk to us now so that we can put support in place for you over the summer. 

 

Contact the Dyslexia and SpLD Service  

 

 

 

 

   

 

Design artwork for our Centre for Appearance Research 
 

We're looking for students from any course to submit ideas for artwork that can be used to 

illustrate the work of our Centre for Appearance Research (CAR). 

 

If you win you'll receive £500 and you'll be credited when the artwork is used in CAR's printed 

promotional materials, online, in conference presentations and on social media. 

 

The deadline for entries is 17:00 on Monday 25 June. 

 

Read the competition rules and submit your entry (login required)  

 

 

 

 

   

 

Printing satisfaction survey 
 

We're interested to know about your experience of PHAROS printing so we've created a short 

survey to capture your feedback. There's ten lots of £5 printing credit to be won in the prize 

draw. 

 

Complete the survey now  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/studysupport/disabilityservice/dyslexiaandspldservice/splddiagnosis.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/studysupport/disabilityservice/contactdisabilityservice.aspx
https://infohub.uwe.ac.uk/students/events/detail/42374694
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=CBLvBzxBXkuc3WTvMFdU8NDaPPcCQoVBtx_qUrRuo3VUNDlJUFg5RVUyVkRERjNWNkxPOU5ETjVNRC4u


 

Money, money, money... 
 

Reapply for your Student Finance 

If you haven't already, make sure you reapply 

for your Student Finance by Friday 22 June 

otherwise your funding might not be in place 

for the start of the new academic year. 

 

It's easy - just log into your Student Finance 

account, print off a new declaration form 

then sign and return it to Student Finance. 

  

 Think you know your stuff? 

Our Money Advice and Funds Service have 

put together a student finance and money 

crossword puzzle for you to solve! 

 

Test your knowledge of money and finance 

terms and email your answers 

to mafs@uwe.ac.uk by Thursday 31 

May for the chance to win a £10 Amazon 

voucher. 

  

    

   

 

Free travel on the first Metrobus service 
 

The first Metrobus service from Emerson's Green to the city centre (via Frenchay Campus) 

launches on Tuesday 29 May. 

 

The service, called the M3, will be a rapid alternative to the UWE Express. Some bus stops in 

the city centre will be different, such as the one by Marketgate halls. You can find a map of the 

full route on the Travelwest website. 

 

To speed things up you have to buy your ticket before you get on the bus, from an iPoint at 

the Metrobus stop (bank cards only), through the First mTicket app or via a Travelwest 

smartcard. 

 

To celebrate the launch you can travel on the M3 for free between Tuesday 29 May and 

Saturday 9 June. Give it a try – it should be faster than other bus journeys. The other two 

Metrobus services will launch later this year. 

    

 

Roadworks on Broom Hill until January 2019 
 

Roadworks have started today on Broom Hill, one of the main roads between Frenchay and 

Glenside campuses. Long delays are expected due temporary traffic lights, which will impact 

both Broom Hill and Frenchay Park Road. 

 

Please consider using alternative routes and leave extra time for your journey, especially if 

you have an exam. The roadworks will be in place until January 2019. 

 

Find out more 

 

 

 

 

    

 

http://info.uwe.ac.uk/news/uwenews/news.aspx?id=3802
http://info.uwe.ac.uk/news/uwenews/news.aspx?id=3802
mailto:mafs@uwe.ac.uk?subject=Crossword%20puzzle
https://travelwest.info/metrobus
https://travelwest.info/projects/cycle-ambition-fund/bristol/frome-greenway-link/broom-hill


IT maintenance weekend: 1 - 4 June 
 

We'll be doing essential maintenance work on our IT systems from 16:30 on Friday 1 June - 

08:30 on Monday 4 June. During this time our IT systems will be unavailable, including myUWE 

and Blackboard. Please make sure you download anything you'll need beforehand. 

 

Find out how the maintenance weekend could affect you  

 

 

 

 

   

 

Spend your summer volunteering 
 

We've got loads of summer volunteering roles available at the moment, from one off events to 

summer projects.  

 

It's easy to fit a couple of hours of volunteering around part-time jobs and holidays, and it can 

really make a difference to your CV. It can even get you into gigs and festivals for free! 

 

Find a summer volunteering opportunity 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

    

 

 

News 

 

 

What's on 

  

 

 

 

 

STUDENT IDEAS 
 

Is there something you think The Students' 

Union should be doing that we're not? 

Submit a Student Idea and if it gets enough 

votes, we'll work to make it happen. 

 

 

 

 

GREEN IMPACT 
 

We've done loads over the past three 

years to champion and embed 

sustainability.  

 

At Frenchay Campus we saved enough 

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/its/scheduledinterruptions.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/careersandemployability/volunteering/summervolunteering2015.aspx
https://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/latestnews/
https://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/ents/


This is your chance to be the change and 

make The Students' Union what you want it 

to be, so speak up and let us know. 

 

You can also vote on any that you think are 

a good idea, so take a look at what other 

students have been suggesting and cast 

your votes now. 

 

Submit an idea or vote  

 

 

 

     

electricity to equate to taking a car off the 

road for a year in CO2 emissions, and 

saved the equivalent of an Olympic 

swimming pool's water from food waste 

reduction. Our change from single use 

coffee cups to Vegware compostable cups 

means we saved 1 tonne of carbon in the 

first six months alone - that's the equivalent 

to two flights from London to New York! 

 

Find out more 

 

 

 

     

    

 

Quick links 

» myUWE 
 
» Academic advice 
 
» Study support 
 
» Term dates 

 

 Contact us 
 

Information Points 
 
Email: infopoint@uwe.ac.uk 
 
Tel: +44 (0)117 32 85678 
 
More contact options 
 

 

 

Registered address | University of the West of England, Frenchay Campus,  
Coldharbour Lane, Bristol BS16 1QY 

 

   

 

Copyright 2018 ⓒ UWE Bristol 

As a student, you will receive emails from the Student Communications Team. 
We promise not to overwhelm you and we'll only send you things that are relevant. 

You'll get a regular newsletter and some targeted communications. 
If you unsubscribe you'll miss important emails. Contact us if you have any questions. 

   

 

  

https://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/representation/student-ideas/
https://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/news/article/TheSUatUWE/Reduce-Utilities-Year-on-Year/
https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/studysupport.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/about/termdates/2017-18termdates.aspx
mailto:infopoint@uwe.ac.uk
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/about/contactus.aspx
https://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-18WLH-0E232M8C37/uns.aspx
mailto:studentcomms@uwe.ac.uk


Dynamic content 
 
Frenchay/Glenside 
 

Roadworks on Broom Hill until January 2019 
 

Roadworks have started today on Broom Hill, one of the main roads between Frenchay and 

Glenside campuses. Long delays are expected due temporary traffic lights, which will impact 

both Broom Hill and Frenchay Park Road. 

 

Please consider using alternative routes and leave extra time for your journey, especially if 

you have an exam. The roadworks will be in place until January 2019. 

 

Find out more 
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You're invited to our Degree Shows 
 

Hundreds of final year students are getting ready to showcase their inspiring work at this year's 

Degree Shows. Join in this celebration of talent, show your support for your fellow students and 

be inspired! 

 

Environment and Technology Degree Show, Thursday 7 June at Frenchay Campus. 

Creative Industries Degree Show, Saturday 9 June - Wednesday 13 June at City Campus. 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://travelwest.info/projects/cycle-ambition-fund/bristol/frome-greenway-link/broom-hill
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/whatson/degreeshows/environmentandtechnology.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/whatson/degreeshows/creativeindustries.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/whatson/degreeshows/environmentandtechnology.aspx


FET: 
 

 

In case you missed it...  
   

 

 

  

 

First glimpse of our new Engineering building 
 

Work on our new engineering building will begin this summer, and we're excited to reveal the 

artist's impressions of how it could look.  

 

Subject to planning consent, the building will be located next to the new Bristol Business School 

at the heart of Frenchay Campus and will open in summer 2020. 

  

 
Glenside:  
 

New cycle and pedestrian path through Glenside Campus 
 

Construction work begins tomorrow (Tuesday 15 May) on a new cycle and pedestrian greenway 

through Glenside Campus.  

 

This will re-open the abandoned gate on Blackberry Hill and create a new path leading to the 

main reception and the White Lodge entrance. It'll improve the connection to the Bristol cycle 

network and is part of a wider project to improve cycle routes in the area. The new path will 

open later this summer. 

 

 
 
 
 

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/about/ourstory/campusdevelopments/engineeringbuilding.aspx


Level 3: 
 

 

Reminders for final years 
 

Follow our final year checklist to make sure you've done everything you need to. 

 

Register for your graduation ceremony and buy your guest tickets. 

 

See which postgraduate courses you might be able to receive a 50% tuition fee discount on. 

 

Prepare to pay council tax (from 25 May or the last day of your placement) with our money 

advice for final years. 

 

Update your personal contact details and home address on myUWE. 

    

 

Graduating this year and have a business idea you'd like 
to bring to life? 

 

Join UWE Bristol's graduate start-up incubator Launch Space. Home to a number of high-tech, 

innovative start-ups, you'll enjoy free desk space and business support for 12 months so you 

can put your ideas into action. You'll also benefit from working alongside like-minded 

entrepreneurs. 
  

 

 

 

Listen to Tom Woollard about how his 

business is benefiting from being based in 

Launch Space. 

    

 

 

 

 

Listen to Tess about the valuable support 

she is getting for her business at Launch 

Space. 

    

Apply for your space now 

 

 

 

 

   

 
  

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/inyourfinalyear.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/whatson/awardsceremonies/howtoattend/registration.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/inyourfinalyear/50tuitionfeescholarships.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/feesandfunding/managingyourmoney/finalyearstudents.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/feesandfunding/managingyourmoney/finalyearstudents.aspx
https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/about/enterprise/launchspace.aspx?utm_source=LaunchSpace&utm_medium=Short-URL
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/about/enterprise/launchspace/applytouselaunchspace.aspx
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PpDQfGUI-1w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2JETl2WN2T0


Subject specific: 
 

 

In case you missed it...  
   

 

 

 

 

Complete University Guide League Tables 2019 
 

We're proud to have been ranked 10th in the UK for our Medical Technology courses in The 

Complete University Guide League Tables 2019! This is a fantastic achievement for all of our 

students and staff so we're absolutely delighted. 

    

 

 

 

 

Complete University Guide League Tables 2019 
 

We're proud to have been ranked 9th in the UK for our Education courses in The Complete 

University Guide League Tables 2019! This is a fantastic achievement for all of our students and 

staff so we're absolutely delighted. 

    

https://www.thecompleteuniversityguide.co.uk/
https://www.thecompleteuniversityguide.co.uk/
https://www.thecompleteuniversityguide.co.uk/
https://www.thecompleteuniversityguide.co.uk/


 

 

 

Complete University Guide League Tables 2019 
 

We're proud to have been ranked 8th in the UK for our Occupational Therapy course in The 

Complete University Guide League Tables 2019! This is a fantastic achievement for all of our 

students and staff so we're absolutely delighted. 

    

 

 

 

Complete University Guide League Tables 2019 
 

We're proud to have been ranked 10th in the UK for our Forensic Science course in The 

Complete University Guide League Tables 2019! This is a fantastic achievement for all of our 

students and staff so we're absolutely delighted. 

    

 

 

https://www.thecompleteuniversityguide.co.uk/
https://www.thecompleteuniversityguide.co.uk/
https://www.thecompleteuniversityguide.co.uk/
https://www.thecompleteuniversityguide.co.uk/


 

 

 

Complete University Guide League Tables 2019 
 

We're proud to have been ranked 5th in the UK for our Anatomy and Physiology courses in The 

Complete University Guide League Tables 2019! This is a fantastic achievement for all of our 

students and staff so we're absolutely delighted. 

    

 
 

https://www.thecompleteuniversityguide.co.uk/
https://www.thecompleteuniversityguide.co.uk/

